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Woodstock Little League Minutes 

Thursday, March 1, 2018 
South Woodstock Baptist Church 

7:00 p.m. 
 

Attendance:    = attended meeting   No voting privileges.  (Meetings missed in a row) 
 

Fran Coutu (2) 
Randy Esposito 
John Evers (1) 

Kim Evers (1) 
Matt Hebert 
Jason Howard 

John Kallgren (5) 
Justin LaBonte  
Brian Murphy (1) 

Pat O’Brien (1) 
Mike Sampson 
Amy Monahan 

 
Secretary – Amy Monahan  
Minutes from WLL board meeting on 02/01/18- 7:00 PM held at South Woodstock Baptist Church –Reviewed.  
Motion to approve, seconded and Majority APPROVED. 
 
President – Mike Sampson 

• Spring 2018 Online Registration 

• Currently 75 players registered (total last year 155) 
o Please reach out to those that you think may play and encourage registration or let 

coaches know if not planning to play this year 

• Volunteer Forms Needed 

• $5600 received from sponsors to date: 14 sponsor banners sold 

• WLL Open House 
o Good attendance, worth doing again, fun time for all 

o Mike should set up outside gym next year with registration table 
 
Vice President – Matt Hebert 
 Nothing to Report 
  
Treasurer – Kim Evers 

 Not Present 

• Currently $9000 in bank after purchasing fence screens at $3200, all bills paid 

• Equipment is currently $750 over budget 
 

Fundraising Director – Pat O’Brien & Kim Evers 

 Not Present 

• Some prizes have been secured for fundraiser 
o Yard Goats donation expires in MAY 

• Working with town hall on raffle regulations 

• Raffle tickets to be ordered from Chase Graphics 
 
Player Agents – John Evers 

 Not Present 
 

Safety Officer – Jason Howard 

o Deadline April 1st 
 

Building & Grounds – Justin LaBonte 

• Picnic tables have been painted green and returned to field 

• Lock updates require a locksmith.  Will take a lock about a week.  New locks being made for keys 
currently in circulation. 

• Will make 6-10 new keys 
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Information Officer/Marketing & P.R. Director – Randy Esposito 

• OF Wind Screen 

o New logo sent 
o Sold 14 banners to date 

 

Unfinished Business from December meeting 

• N/A 
 

New Business 

o Spring Evaluations 
o The gym is reserved in case of bad weather. 
o Monday, March 19th – Minor League Softball, 5:30-6:30 
o Tuesday, March 20th – Major League Softball, 5:30-6:30 
o Wednesday, March 21st – Minor League Baseball, 5:30-6:30 
o Thursday, March 22nd – Major League Baseball, 5:30-6:30 

o Coaches Meeting/First Aid Training 
o Scheduled for March 26th 6-8 pm at South Woodstock Baptist Church 

o Opening Day 
o Schedule actual games to be played – in town 

o WLL Picture Night 
o 05/02/18 starting at 5pm 

 Do not schedule any games for softball field on this day 
o Field Clean Up 

o Saturday, March 17, 2018 at 9am 
 

Open Forum 

• Still need a replacement Fridge- Amy will try to find a donation in exchange for free banner 

• Standard concessions budget is $4500 

• WI- FI at field – Randy to have it turned on from April thru November 

• Molly Marshall – looking to become involved with WLL.  She is our point person with Griffen and 
NOW at this point. 

• Anyone at the fields on May 2nd, please be sure flags are at half mass for year anniversary of tragedy on 
the field last year. 
 

Meeting Adjourned 8:23 pm 
 Motion to approve, seconded and Majority APPROVED. 
 


